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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net
www.stmaryspsfivemiletown.com

Monday- Irish language lessons: P5-7

            After-school painting 3:15- 4:30pm
            PTFA meeting: 8:00pm
Tuesday-  P1 -4 & P5 -7 PE 
Wednesday-  ‘Wear Green’ day

              Music lessons- need tin whistle
              St. Patrick’s Day Disco: 6:30 – 8:00pm
Thursday: School closed
Friday- Yoga for both classes
Just a reminder that the PTFA will meet tonight at 8pm in the school to plan for our ‘Fun Day in the third term. We ask that as many people as possible attend so that we can make this bigger and better than ever! 

Thanks to everyone who contributed paint, brushes, compost and tyres towards our outdoor project. We have enough of these for the present. The children are busy painting these and we look forward to brightening our school and learning more about planting and growing as a result.

Our St. Patrick’s Day disco is on Wednesday 16th March in the school hall from 6:30 – 8:00pm.The children are invited to wear green to school on Wednesday to school and to the disco that night. There will be tea for parents in the middle room during the disco.
The Irish News tokens have now ended in the newspaper so can we ask that you please send in any remaining tokens by Wednesday as we will be posting them off on Wednesday?

The Co-Op have launched an Easter competition for children in the area. The children should collect their entry form to design their own Easter Egg from the Co-op and they could be in with a chance of winning an Easter hamper!

We are also running an Easter Draw in school, with lots of lovely Easter prizes. The tickets are on sale at 9:00- 9:15am daily at a cost of 50p and can be purchased from P5-7 class council representatives. 
We are delighted to announce that the Shared Education project for our Foundation Stage pupils will start in April. This will give these children an opportunity to develop speech and language skills in a playful setting, whilst building relationships and friendships with others. I am meeting with other teachers next week to confirm the KS2 Shared Education programme. We are very proud of our strong culture of Shared Education and plan to continue developing this. 
We are very excited to announce that we will be launching a ‘Community Baby and Toddler Group’ based in the school after Easter. This will be open to all babies, right up to pre-schoolers and will have monthly support from Sure Start. We plan to host it twice monthly initially and we aim for it to be completely cross-community. We will have all the final details in place this week, including final dates and times.  Can I ask that you please start spreading the word? 

***IMPORTANT DATES***

First Holy Communion will take place in St. Mary’s Church, Fivemiletown on Saturday 7th May at 11:00am.

Confirmation will take place in St. Mary’s Church, Brookeborough on Saturday 21st May at 3:00pm.
A date for First Confession has not been fixed yet- I will inform parents as soon as this is finalised.

On behalf of all of the staff at St. Mary’s, we hope you enjoy St. Patrick’s Day!
Beannachtaí na Féile Pádraig oraibh!
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

